
DATE : 14-06-2020 

 

            DON BOSCO SCHOOL , BERHAMPORE 
 

 

NOTICE TO THE PARENTS 
 

Dear Parents,  
 

This is to notify that the teachers will be available on their 

phone numbers given on the respective PDF files for 

clarifications if any on the subject matters only. They will be 

available between 03:00 pm to 04:00 pm on all working days 

(Monday to Friday).  
 

Thanking you for your wholehearted cooperation and 

support. 
 

Regards, 

 

                                                                          
   Principal 
Fr. Sunit Kiro 
 


